
Appraisal Subcommittee
Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

April 14, 2003

Kurt West, Regulations Specialist
Division of Occupational Licensing
Alaska Department of Community and
  Economic Development
P.O. Box 110806
Juneau, AK 99811-0806

Dear Mr. West:

Thank you for providing us with a copy of the proposed changes to 12 AAC § 02.370. We
reviewed these changes have no comment.

Please contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Director


